
Thank you for your support! 

Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year!

2022, A Year in Review

As we reflect on Christmas, and the birth of our Savior, we are reminded of the sweet beginnings of life by
all the “Dream House babies.” Throughout this new endeavor, God spoke a special truth. These babies can
actually save their lives. These precious ones can change the way they think. The choices they make. Their
purpose. Their motivation. Their hope. Over 2000 years ago, a baby came into the world to save a people so
in need of a Savior. As we celebrate His coming, year after year, He continues to bring change to the way we
think. He defines our purpose. He brings hope. 

As we conclude 2022, we praise God for all the good happenings
at the Dream House throughout the year…    

December, 2022

This year at our 3rd Annual Event, we raised $11,000! Thank you to all who
came and enjoyed a fun evening in support of the Dream House. What a
blessing to see a room buzzing with people, all a part of making this
mission possible. Smiles and laughter (and some unexpected opportunities
to take the stage) were amusingly brought by comedian and ventriloquist,
Ryan & Friends. Feedback from our audience was, “He was just so funny!”
and “My son has been reciting his jokes all day!” 

…and with anticipation we look forward to 2023, knowing that God
will continue to move in powerful ways! It is because of people like
YOU that we are able to say YES to the needs of these young ladies
every day.

This Christmas our prayer is that God will use these sweet babies to minister to their mothers’ hearts and
lead them in deeper levels to the Salvation that was birthed on the first Christmas. 



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

Support

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:
www.padreamhouse.org 

If you wish to support financially, you can go to
our website below and follow the Donate link for
a safe and secure credit card donation. 
Checks can be sent to: 

Tangible Needs List:
-Paper Towels
-Trash Bags (Tall Kitchen)

-Shower Gel
-Womens deodorant

-Feminine Products
-Pull-ups size 2T
-Diapers-size 3 (Pampers)

-Diapers-size 4 (Any brand)

PA Dream House, Inc.
EIN #: 87-1985490

The Dream House living room got an upgrade! As a result of the event, we were able to purchase a 
larger and comfier couch to beautify the home. Also, thanks to the generous donation of many toys, 
we created a play area in the living room for the little ones to enjoy. This will make it easier for their 
mothers to cook, do school work, or even just get ready to get out the door. The special area will also 
be used on Thursday nights to entertain all the children while their parents participate in Growth 
Group. We need volunteers to play with the children on Thursdays from 7pm-8pm. Would you like to 
come play? If you are interested, please email, call or text Anthony and he will be in touch with the 
next steps. (contact info below)

The Dream House
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, Pa 17103


